
 

Harvey Public Schools District 152 has submitted the TBE/TPI and Title III 

application for the first time on ​August 23, 2018.​  The grant is divided in 5 

different categories two of which we receive our money from: Transitional 

Bilingual Education/Transitional Program of Instruction and the Language 

Instruction Educational Program.  The following is a brief synopsis of both 

parts of the grant. 

 

Transitional Bilingual Education/Transitional Program of Instruction 

(TBE/TPI)  

 

Currently no information is required in this section of the grant.  Funding is 

now included in the Evidence Based Funding (EBF) formula.  The funds are 

based off the last 3 fiscal years of the grant.  Unfortunately this is the first 

time the grant was submitted so there is no data for District 152. Looking at 

the report for the FY-18-Allocation Reporting English Learners (EL) the 

amount that will be allocated is $10,353.43.  My estimates is that this 

amount would have been between $127,000 to $150,000 had the District 

submitted the grant. 
 
 

Language Instruction Educational Program (LIEP) 

 

The purpose of the Federal Title III LIEP (formerly known as LIPLEPS) grant 

is to provide supplemental financial assistance to help local school districts 

improve the education of English learners (ELs) above and beyond state and 

local requirements by assisting students to learn English and meet 

challenging State academic content and student achievement standards. 

Title III funds may be used to provide language instruction and school 

adjustment services to meet the needs of English learners (ELs), 

professional development and training for staff serving ELs and to involve 

parents in their children's education. The amount of this part of the grant is 

based off the number of EL students and the services being provided to 

them.  The amount allocated for this portion of the grant is $36,900.  Please 

see attachment of ​LIEP Budget detail. 

 


